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Orama News 

Term 3, Week 10 Thursday September 16th, 2021 
 

A school is not a school without 
students! 
It has been amazing to see the students 
return after the four weeks of Learning at 
Home. There were many things we 
underestimated about the students’ return but 
what is certain is just how much they missed 
each other! 
 
Bike week has been a great way to welcome 
students back. Bike week has enabled 
students to challenge themselves with riding 
over the tunnel, riding with or without their 
training wheels and some students even 
trialling their roller skates.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Challenging students in the classroom has 
not been our priority this week. Next term will 
see us returning to our routines and high 
teaching and learning expectations.  

 

NAPLAN results 
If your child sat the NAPLAN assessments 
earlier in the year, you will receive the results 
today. If there is anything in the results that 
you’d like further information on, please 
contact us at school.  

Orama Public School ensures every student, every teacher and 
our school improves every year.  



 

 

 

 

Page 2 

 

Thursday September 16th, 2021 Term 3 – Week 10 

 

Tell Them From Me Survey 
When we return in term 4, students, staff and 
parents will be asked to participate in the Tell 
Them From Me survey. The survey asks 
questions about different factors that are 
known to impact on student wellbeing and 
engagement.  This valuable feedback will 
help our school make practical 
improvements.  
A link to the survey will be emailed and texted 
to you once we begin the new term. 
 
Canberra Excursion 
Unfortunately, cancelling of the 2021 
Canberra excursion has been needed due to 
excursion restrictions. A booking has been 
made for November 2022. Year 6 students 
will receive information for families early next 
term on how to obtain a refund. For other 
students, we recommend rolling any funds 
paid into a ‘Fees in Advance’ arrangement 
which essentially means a credit. If you’d like 
to discuss this further, call the school and 
speak to either myself or Melissa.  
 
Please take any opportunity you can over the 
next two weeks to celebrate your amazing 
children and to congratulate yourselves for 
the amazing term.  
 
With sincere gratitude,  

 
Katharine Sutherland, Principal 
 
Share our Space 
During the next holiday break, we will be 
opening our school playground to the Share 
Our Space initiative. This means that 
members of the community are welcome to 
come and use our playground during the 
holidays. If there are any security concerns 
please call 1300 880 021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on at Orama Public School  
Term 3, 2021 

 
 Term 4, 2021 

Week 1  

Tue Oct 5th Students and teachers 
return 

Week 2  

Tue Oct 12th  Canteen- volunteer please 

Week 4  

Tue Oct 26th Canteen- volunteer please 

Fri Oct 29th SCU excursion- Yr 5/6 

Week 5  

Tue Nov 5th Life Education 

Week 6  

8th- 12th Nov Swim Scheme 

Week 7  

15th-19th Nov  Swim Scheme 

Fri Nov 19th  Yr 6 BHS Orientation 

Week 8  

Tues Nov 23rd  Canteen- volunteer please 

Fri Nov 26th  Yr 6 BHS Orientation 

Week 10  

Tue Dec 7th  Canteen- volunteer please 

Week 11  

Wed Dec 15th  2021 Presentation 2pm 

Thurs Dec 16th Last Day 2021 for 
students 

Fri Dec 17th  School Development 
Day (teachers only) 

 

 

Week 10  

Fri Sept 17th  Last Day term 3 


